March %, 1971

A special meeting of the Board of Election Supervisors was held
at the Board Office on March 3, 1971 at 3:00 P, M. The meeting
was called by Mr. McCauley, chairmen of the Board. IMr. Raymond
Patterson and Mr. M. Kenneth Long were present.

Mr. Wakenight from Long's Business Equipment was present to explain
the reasons for the delay in receiving the proof of the new
registration forms. He assured us it will be here the first of
next week. A meeting will be called immediately when the proof

arrives.

It was announced to the Board the 15 Voting Machine Covers are
ready for delivery. They will be delivered to the County Roads
Department.

Mr. Albert Creek, representing the Hancock Election wants to

know if we will sell them 1,000 printed registration forms and

two binders. The Board agreed to sell the two binders for a

total of $50.00. The office will call Hagerstown Bookbinding

Co. for a price on 1,000 printed forms and also a price to print
5,000 of each of the forms for the office. The Board wants to know
if they will store the balance of the forms until we need them.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted:

Daris Phillips



